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administration  •  reference memo 
 
       keywords •  STUDENTS’ RELIGIOUS OBSERVNCES 
 
  
 
 
From time to time students have requested that the College’s academic planning include consideration for 
the observance of various religions.  While it is clearly not possible to close the College for all religious 
occasions, Capilano College does recognize the importance of being sensitive to the religious obligations 
of its students. 
 
In this spirit, and if and when students request accommodation for course requirements that conflict with 
the students’ religious observance, it is requested that faculty accommodate such students in the same way 
as they do in case of other personal considerations, such as illness, family crises, etc.  This 
accommodation would apply to course elements such as attendance/participation and assignment 
submission dates. 
 
Regardless of accommodation, students remain responsible for all required activities in a course and for 
all material covered in all classes of a course. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


